Sent: Tuesday, 18 November 2003 7:56 PM

To: Legal and Constitutional, Committee (SEN)

Subject: Submission to Australian Expatriates Inquiry

cameron bruce

London United Kingdom

Message:

To: The Committee Secretary

Senate Legal and Constitutional References Committee 

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Australia

Dear Sir/Madam,

This submission is in response to the invitation for public comment as part of the Committee's Inquiry into Australian Expatriates.

The government must acknowledge that its tax system keeps many Australians from returning to their country. Tax in Australia is burdensome. We are taxed when we earn. Taxed when we spend. Taxed when we save. Taxed on our superannuation. The implementation of a fairer tax system (a system that does not penalise those who work hard and take risks) would see many Australians returning home. 

